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Brevard Zoo closing due to Hurricane Ian 

MELBOURNE, Fla., September 27, 2022 — In an abundance of caution, Brevard Zoo will be 
closed on Wednesday, September 28 and Thursday, September 29, as our state prepares 
for Hurricane Ian. 

The Zoo plans to reopen on Friday, September 30, pending any possible damage. Boo at 
the Zoo, the Zoo’s family friendly Halloween event, is still also set to kick off this weekend.  

All updates will be noted on the Zoo’s website and social media channels.   

### 

Brevard Zoo is home to more than 900 animals representing 195 species from all over the world. 
As a not-for-profit organization, it is a leader in the fields of animal wellness, education and 
conservation. More information is available at www.brevardzoo.org.  

Treetop Trek features five aerial obstacle courses that whisk guests above parts of the Zoo and 
through lush Florida landscapes. More information is available at www.treetoptrek.com.  
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